
 
 

 

Practical arrangements for favoring dialogue with BNP Paribas 
shareholders at the General Meeting of May 13, 2025 

 

In order to further facilitate the dialogue with investors, BNP Paribas will provide its 
shareholders with a specific possibility of discussion with the corporate officers. Thus, from 
Saturday May 10, 2025 until the end of the Meeting, a platform will be available to 
shareholders wishing to ask written questions, available through the below link: 

"I ask my question" 

The greatest possible number of questions will be answered to during the session, after 
grouping by themes.  

NB. Please kindly note that questions must be asked in French and answers will be 
formulated in French as well. 

https://edge.media-server.com/mmc/p/8a2mzmk6/lan/en

